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		   Come celebrate! 
ROSH CHODESH* and
Purim Katan ("Little Purim")
February 10, 7:30 pm 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Make hamantashen at the home of 
PCS President Amy Gutenplan.
A good time with good women. All are welcome.
   
To RSVP and to get address
call Marcy Gray at PCS at 769-2672 or 
e-mail Robin Berman at awake.robin@gmail.com.

* Why do we celebrate the new moon every month? 
The Jewish nation is often compared to the moon. 
Throughout history our light has waxed and waned but even in the darkest times it has never been extinguished. This is one reason why, when the head of the new moon - the Rosh Chodesh - appears for the first time in the night sky, we celebrate. 
Come join us!
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